

COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE, ENVIRONMENT AND NUTRITION SCIENCES

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 8, 2019

Robert E. Griffin Assistant Professor Atomospheric Science Department University of Alabama in Huntsville

Dear Dr. Griffin,

This letter serves to inform you that Tuskegee University's College of Agriculture, Environment, and Nutrition Science supports the Alabama Remote Sensing Consortium (ARSC), and would like to become a member institution. We recognize ARSC's leadership and ongoing research in the emerging field of remote sensing and are fully committed to collaborating with ARSC in its remote sensing research and educational programs.

Tuskegee University's involvement and partnership with ARSC will highly help build capacity for the Geospatial and Climate Change Center (GCCC) and enhance research activities in remote sensing for our faculty and students. Allowing our faculty and students to have access to the DESIS imagery and other datasets will assist in carring out research, education and extension activities; ARSC will be providing a crucial and valuable support to Tuskegee University.

We look forward to collaborating with ARSC on these important endeavours.

Dr. Joseph Essamuah-Quansah will serve as the point of contact for the university's membership. Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at whill@tuskegee.edu or (334)727-8333.

Sincerely,

Walter A. Hill

Dean, 1890 Research Director and Extension Administrator and Vice Provost for Land Grant University Affairs

110 Henderson Hall

Tuskegee, AL 36088

Telephone

334-727-8157

Fax

334-724-4451

www.tuskegee.edu